
Staff Briefing- 26.4.17 

 

1. Liam Trippier (new governor) gave very positive feedback following his visit last week. He 

commented on the improved learning environment, and was particularly impressed by the 

displays including the values display. The Early Years outdoor area has also improved. His 

suggestions included updating the books that are on display on the small table in the 

reception area, and also putting out the school development plan in this area. Suggested 

putting photos from the update on display in reception as well (Ellie to organise). Lost 

property also needs tidying as it is the first thing people see when they come in through the 

front doors. 

 

2. Inset day on Friday 28th April- focus on maths. Staff to work 4 hours, plus 2 hours for those 

who did not attend the SIP Twilight last term. 

 

 

3. Next Wednesday afternoon the Teaching & Learning Governors will be coming in to look at 

interventions. Currently looking to rearrange this to another time as that afternoon both 

Helen and Sam are out. Jon to let staff know if this does get rearranged. 

 

4. Ellie will be sending out reports at the end of the week for teachers to fill in. A parent 

feedback slip will be added this year, which will state that parents will not be meeting 

teachers to discuss reports, so they are to give any feedback in writing. 


